
HILLARY RODHAM CLINTON 
NEW YORK 

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20515-3204 

June 28, 2005 

The Honorable Robert J. Dole 
Alston & Bird 
601 Pennsylvania Avenue, N.W. 
North Building - Tenth Floor 
Washington, D.C. 20004 

Dear Bob: 

Mail security being what it needs to be in the Capitol, 
it is only today that I received a copy of 0:-:.e So!dfer 's Sto-ry 
through the kindness of Val Halamandaris at the Caring 
Institute. Now that I represent the brave men and women of 
the 1 oth Mountain Division, its meaning will be all the more 
special to me. Thank you, and I look forward to seeing you 
agam soon. 

With appreciation and warm regards, I remain 

Sincerely yours, 

hh11 
Hillary R9 linton 
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